
  

   
   

  
         

          
          

   
                      

  

                      

                      

     

                        

 

                      

         

                  

                      

  

  
      
   

  
 

  
    

OFG 00007248-0001

To: RHI Operations[RHI-Operations@ofgem.gov.uk]
From: Catherine Avenell
Sent: 2014-03-13T16:53:53Z
Importance: Normal
Subject: Please suggest sites for audit by 20th March 2014
Received: 2014-03-13T16:53:56Z

Good afternoon all,
Thank you very much to everyone who has suggested sites for audit and contributed towards the successes of the site audit programme

to date.

This year your suggestions have resulted in the identification of 29 non-compliances - That is 40% of all the non-compliances identified in

2013-14. This shows that your instincts about installations being non-compliant are usually spot on so please keep up the good work and

keep suggesting sites for audit.

We will be selecting sites for the next round of audits on 20th March 2014. Please add any suggestions to the_Lo~ for Potential Sites to

Audit

Please be as clear as possible when providing your reasons, as these will be sent to the auditor carrying out the site audit.

Suggested sites can include both .pre-accredited and accredited installations.

Installations can be suggested for audit at any time. Urgent requests will be considered on a case-by-case basis.

If you have any questions or are unsure of whether an installation should be added to the list then please just ask me.

Many thanks,

Catherine Avenell
Non Domestic RH:[ Audit Assistant Manager
New Scheme Development
9 Millbank
London
SWlP 3GE
Tel: 0207 901 3977
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